
Dear Teams 

while we are waiting for your arrival  at 30° Alta Valtellina Trophy the next week, we kindly 
ask you to proceed with the payment by bank transfer of the amount due, and to send us 
the payment receipt by e-mail ( valtellinatrophy@gmail.com). 
 
We also inform you that the accreditation office will be open Thursday from 2.30 pm to 
6.30 pm. 
 
See you in Bormio 
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